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10th May 2022

Dear Parent/ Carer,

Key Stage 3 Exams 

As you will be aware we are running assessments for students in Key Stage 3 from 18th May until the TT holiday. These assessments will be a series of in-class tests which draw on aspects of the whole course completed to date. Revision lists will be provided by subject teachers and the students will be prepared for these assessments within their subject lessons. 

Exceptions to this are the Year 9 English and Mathematics assessments which will be sat in the West Hall between 25th- 30th May. These will provide students with valuable experience of sitting assessments in our main examination venue. 

These assessments will form part of our continual tracking process and should be prepared for in the same manner as all previous assessments. If you have any further questions, please email school via rgsenquiries@sch.im.

Yours sincerely,
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William Wood

Assistant Headteacher
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